
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE
HELD ON  17 NOVEMBER 2008 

                                                                                                                                                                                                       

EX.280/08
COMMUNITY SUPPORT REVIEW (Key Decision)

Portfolio
Health and Communities

Subject Matter - Pursuant to Minute EX.241/08, the Director of Community Services reported (CS.82/08) on the report from Solace on the Community Support Review.  He informed Members that the matter had been considered by the Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee and a copy of a Minute Extract had been circulated.  

The Chairman of the Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee felt that the Committee could support the overall thrust of the Review but he outlined the Committee's comments and concerns, including: the accuracy of the report; the lack of acknowledgement of the relationship between the Community Support Unit and the voluntary sector and the partnership between the County and City Councils; and the role of the Local Strategic Partnership on the Safer Stronger element.  He added that the Committee had considered each of the recommendations individually and had made detailed comments for the consideration of the Executive.

The Portfolio Holder for Health and Wellbeing welcomed the input from the Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee and recommended that further work be carried out by the Director of Community Servies to develop an Action Plan to respond to the outcomes of the Review which could then be considered via the usual committee process.

Summary of options rejected - None

DECISION

(1)  That the Executive accepts the recommendations of the Review and requests the Director of Community Services in conjunction with the Portfolio Holder for Health and Communities, to develop an Action Plan to progress the Review's recommendations; and

(2)  That the Action Plan be considered by the Executive and the Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee.

Reasons for Decision - 
To receive the views of the Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee on the outcomes of the review of the Community Support Service and draw up an Action Plan to progress the Review's recommendations.







